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Date:16/04/2010

General Declaration

We, NETRONIX , INC. declares that device does not have “Ad Hoc on non-US frequencies”
while applying for the follow product.

FCC ID: NOIE60822

If you have any questions regarding the authorization, please don’t hesitate to contact us.
Thank you!
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JC Chang 7
Director
NETRONIX, INC.
E-mail: JC Chang@Netronixinc.com
TEL: 886-3-6006066*6600
FAX: 886-3-6006067
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